
The 300 block of N Washington will be closed to through traffic today September 6, 2024. 
This closure is to allow the electrician to set the decorative street light poles on their
foundations.  IF there are no issues there is a possibility that the road can be opened around
noon otherwise the crew will work as quickly and safely as possible to set the light poles. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we bring this project to a close.
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